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 Directors Corner 
Dear Families,   
 
Spring is just around the 
corner! Kindergarten 
registration will open this 
week, and screening 
appointments will be 
scheduled soon. We 
understand you may have 
questions about your 
child’s readiness skills.   
 
Throughout the month, 
our teachers will be 
assessing students for the 
second progress reports. 
During your conference 
later this month, teachers 
will provide insights into 
your child’s readiness 
skills and share fun, 
engaging activities to help 
support their development 
in preparation for the next 
school year.   
 
We look forward to 
working together to 
support your child’s 
growth! 
 
Warmly, 
  
Katrina 
 
Kindergarten 
Information Night  
Attleboro Families Only - 
Please join your child’s 
neighborhood school on 
Thursday, March 6th 6:00-
7:00 PM for information 
about kindergarten and  

 
how to register. These 
presentations will take  
place in person. If you are 
unsure which school your  
child will attend please 
reach out. 
  
 

Opportunity 
Calendar 
We are excited to kick off 
our Opportunity Calendar 
sale during the month of 
March! Calendars will be 
available for just $10 
each, and with every 
calendar purchased, you’ll 
have the chance to win 
one or even two prizes 
every day throughout the 
month of April. Don’t miss 
out on this fun 
opportunity to win great 
prizes and support our 
school!  
 

March Madness 
We are looking forward to 
our March Madness Spirit 
Days! Flyers were placed 
in family mailboxes 2/26. 
 
3/3 – Mismatched 
Monday 
3/13 – Tropical Thursday 
3/18 – Team Spirit 
Tuesday 
3/26 – Wacky Hair 
Wednesday 
 

Summer 
Preschool Program 
Summer Preschool 
registration is now open! 
We will be offering seven 
weeks of summer fun, and 
spots are filling quickly.  
 
Kindergarten Readiness 
Week in August is a 
special week for our most 
recent Jack and Jill 
graduates. It is a 
wonderful opportunity for 
students heading to 
kindergarten to brush up 
on their school readiness 
skills while having fun in 
a supportive and engaging 
environment. 
 
We look forward to a 
fantastic summer of 
learning and fun! 
 
Conferences 
Please mark your 
calendars for Tuesday, 
March 25th , as there will 
be no school for the 
children. Conferences will 
be held throughout the 
day and evening. Keep an 
eye out for the Sign-Up 
Genius link, which will be 
emailed on March 14th. 
 
Audubon Society of 
Rhode Island  
We are looking forward to 
a visit from the Audubon 
Society of Rhode Island on 
March 19th. They will be 
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teaching us about 
habitats and bringing a 
special animal guest! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

March Dates:   
3/3 – 3/31 Opportunity 
Calendar Sales 
3/10 Tuition Due 
3/14 No School – 
Professional Development 
Day – Conference Sign Up 
Genius Emailed  
3/17 Board Meeting 6:30 
PM 
3/18 Music with Mrs. T. 

3/19 Audubon Society of 
RI Visit 
3/25 No School - 
Conferences 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead:   
4/2 & 4/3 Picture Days 
4/5 Family Fun Fair 
4/21-4/25 No School  

5/15 Family Art Show & 
Open House 
5/26 No School 

6/4 – Last Day of School 
Pre-K and Mixed Age 
MWF students 
6/4 – Graduation for 
children going to  
Kindergarten only – 6:30 
PM  
6/5 – Last day of school 
Mixed Age T/TH students 
and Mixed Age M-F 
students 
6/5 Bliss Fundraiser 
6/9 Week 1 of Summer 
Preschool 
 
 


